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Metro bus service will increase in the West Los Angeles area this

month, as a result of major changes in county-wide service, and the largest

single expansion to the Metro bus fleet in 20 years

"The changes that take effect Dec.15 will provide more efficient and

more attractive service to residents in the West Los Angeles area and to the

riding public in general," said MTA Chairman Larry Zarian.

On Santa Monica Boulevard, two buses will be added in the morning

and two in the afternoon on Lines 4 Local and 304 Limited. Line 16, which

operates on West Third Street, will get two extra buses in the morning and

three in the afternoon.

Lines 33-333, operating on Venice Boulevard, will get two additional

buses in the morning and two in the afternoon. The buses that run on Fairfax

Avenue, Lines 1-217, will run extra trips to expand service between noon

and 3 p.m.




